










4. Introduction to the new Chair and Senior Independent Director of Surrey FA

Alex Warner thanked the team for their insightful presentations. Alex then outlined his 

background within the transport and leisure sectors, as well as his involvement with Crystal Palace 

and various clubs within Surrey. He is delighted to take on this role and aims to support the

progression of Surrey FA and the 10-year strategy but is aware of the challenges faced particularly 

in relation to the reliance on volunteers, diversity and discipline.

Yvonne Rees introduced herself and advised that she has been chief executive of a few local 

authorities including Mole Valley and Oxfordshire. She feels passionately about the power sport 

has, particularly football, to drive the physical and mental well-being of our communities, and if

we as a country are to improve our economic outputs following COVID then we must have a 

mentally and physically fit workforce, and sport is key to this. 

Yvonne echoed Alex's sentiments that today had proved a phenomenal induction to this role. She 

feels privileged to have been selected and aims to provide help and support. She outlined the 

background to her interest in football and her wish to be involved with an ambitious organisation. 

5. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Interim Chair

There was no other business 

Alex thanked those at the meeting for their support and contributions adding that he was looking 

forward to seeing everyone soon. 

6. Closure

The meeting closed at 8.33pm. 
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